
 

MDOT SHA UPCOMING 
PROJECT ACTIVITY NOTICE 

What: Resurfacing on MD 390 (16th Street) from Spring 
Street to US 29 (Colesville Road)  
 
When: Beginning Sunday night , August 21 (weather 
permitting. All work should be complete by late 
September  
 
Work/Road Closure Hours: Single and multiple off-peak  
lane closures, Sundays through Thursdays, 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
Additional work hours and lane closures may be needed 
to expedite all work and keep the project on schedule. 
Equipment used for construction may be disruptive. 
Motorists should avoid using side streets as detours around 
the work zone.   
 
For more information about this work, please contact:     
Mr. Michael Little, MDOT SHA Area Engineer, at 301-473-
6082. 
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